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 Public Notice 

LOCAL CONCERNS MEETING 

Wentworth Road Pedestrian Improvements Project 

State Project Number: 42517, Federal Project Number: X-A004(889) 

 

The Public is invited to attend a Local Concerns Meeting for the Wentworth Road Pedestrian 

Improvements Project on Wednesday, July 21, 2021 at 6:00 PM at the New Castle Recreation 

Building at 301 Wentworth Road, New Castle, NH.  The Town’s consultant, CMA Engineers, will 

be presenting information on the proposed project. This project will include improvements for 

bicycle and pedestrian travel to improve safety, visibility, and create bike/ped/vehicle separation 

to the extent practical within the State of New Hampshire’s existing right-of-way (ROW). The 

study limits will include approximately 700’ of Wentworth Road (NH Route 1B) from the Beach 

Hill Road to Pit Lane. 

 

The intent of the meeting is to collect input from the public, municipal officials, regulatory and 

resource agencies, and abutting property owners on their ideas and concerns relative to the existing 

vehicular and pedestrian conditions along Wentworth Road. Information gathered at the Local 

Concerns Meeting will be used to develop design alternatives that will be presented at a subsequent 

meeting. 

 

Contact Ken McDonald II, Administrative Project Coordinator for the Town of New Castle, 

adminproject@newcastlenh.org or (603) 431-6710 ext. 10, with questions. 
 

 

http://www.newcastlenh.org/

